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I absolutely oppose forced in person voting. We have voted by mail for years. The 

ballots are validated and handled carefully. We are able to research the items 

requiring our vote and make much more educated decisions then we did in other 

places where we had to vote in a ballot booth. In addition to that we vote consistently 

and regularly because we can do so when our own time allows and without having to 

wait in lines or travel to distant voting locations. Elimination of voting by mail will 

negatively impact rural communities and voter turnout in general. Please, please do 

not eliminate voting by mail. 


